
Flourishing Futures 

 

‘The Future we Create Everyday’ 

        Shell Cove Newsletter                       

10th May 2024 
 

  

 
HOME 

LEARNING 
 

I have put some RWI 
videos on Tapestry to 

complete. 
 
Soft Bear will continue 
to choose a friend to go 
home with each 
weekend. He will bring 
his bag and a special 
book to share.  
 
Soft Bear loves reading 
and would enjoy seeing 
the special stories you 
have at home too! 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
A shorter week, but still a busy week! 
 
This week in science we watched a video about leaves and trees. We talked about 
the different shapes of the leaves and matched them to the trees they belong to. 
 
In Geography we are continuing our learning about the world. We have enjoyed 
singing songs about the continents and oceans. Next week we will be thinking about 
where the hot and cold countries of the world are located. 
 
In RE we continued our learning on the Creation. We thought about the world and 
what we would say thank you for. We wrote down what in the world we are thankful 
for. Some very thoughtful ideas! 
 
In maths we have continued counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and making equal groups as 
part of our introduction to multiplication. 
 
On Tuesday we walked to the Rugby club to participate in cricket linked games and 
learning new skills. We learnt how to stand to bowl a ball to hit a target. All the 
children were incredible throughout, had lots of fun and the adults joined in too! 
 
 
Mrs Attwood   

   

Our Vision & 
Values 

Our 4 values of Love, 
Hope, Wisdom and 
Community underpin 
our Christian vision;  
‘The Future we Create 
Every day’.  
Psalm 104:19. “He 
made the moon to 
mark the seasons, 
and the sun knows 
when to go down” 

Star of the Week 
 

This week we celebrate: 
 

Hollie 
 

For being brave and showing more resilience 
when coming into school. 

 
 

 
Target attendance 98% 

 

This week’s attendance is 99.4% 
 

That is incredible! Well done to everyone 
 
 

 


